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                                                                                              Secretary General  

                                                                                              World Wind  

                                                                                              Energy Association 

                     Stefan Gsänger 

                                                                                              secretariat@wwindea.org 
About expressing gratitude  
 

 

Dear Mr. Gsänger! 
 

The State Emergency Service of Ukraine expresses its respect to the World Wind 

Energy Association (hereinafter - WWEA), to You personally for the valuable support 

in this difficult time for our country through the State Emergency Service of Ukraine.  

Ukrainian firefighters and rescuers protect civilians from modern threats 24/7. 

In such uncompromising times we see our true friends, who provide special high-value 

equipment, accessories and other goods of critical necessity. 

The assistance received from WWEA (the solar panels) has strengthened the 

capacity of the emergency services and undoubtedly contributed to the improvement 

of emergency response in the context of ensuring uninterrupted power supply. Of 

course, in the conditions of the war with russia, the intensification of responses of the 

State Emergency Service’s units increased many times, as a result of which our needs 

are being constantly updated. 

The State Emergency Service of Ukraine avails itself this opportunity to renew 

the World Wind Energy Association, You personally assurance of it’s deepest respect 

and looks forward to continuing productive cooperation. 

 

 

Deputy Head                                                                         Serhii TREHUBENKO 
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